
 

Town of Montgomery  

Special Meeting 

Board of Civil Authority 

 
Monday, April 3rd, 2017 

5:30 PM 

Public Safety Building Conference Room – 86 Mountain Rd 

 

Minutes 

 
BCA Members:  Charles Hancock, Colin Sorenson, Darren Drevik, Jacob Racusin, Deanna-Dee 

Robitaille, Laurie Murphy, Misty McCartney, Gabrielle Marquette, Patricia 

Hathaway, Tosca Smith, Wendy Howard, Christina Suarez 

Visitor:  Parma Jewett, Lynda Cluba 

 

Meeting called to order at 5:30 PM 

  

1) Agenda review and approved with no additions or corrections. 

 

2) Wendy Howard nominated Charles Hancock for Chairman of the BCA.  Hearing no other 

nominations, Charles was elected unanimously by voice vote. 

Patricia Hathaway nominated Wendy Howard for Vice Chairman of the BCA. Hearing no other 

Wendy was elected unanimously by voice vote. 

 

3) Deanna-Dee Robitaille made a motion to designate the Grange, 57 Main Street, and the Public 

Safety Building, 86 Mountain Rd, as polling locations and was seconded.  Deanna stated that 

having a second location will give the BCA flexibility for smaller elections and those that may 

occur while the Grange is closed for the winter months.  The motion passed unanimously by 

voice vote. 

 

4) Tosca Smith made a motion to authorize the Town Clerk to challenge voters when in receipt of 

a Property Transfer Tax Return in perpetuity or until revoked by the BCA. The motion passed 

unanimously. 

 

5) The Voter Checklist was reviewed for persons believed to no longer be residing in town. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:20 PM. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Deanna-Dee Robitaille 

Town Clerk & Treasurer 

 

 

 


